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Vote by Mail Request Period Ending for Bell & Cudahy Elections  

The deadline to request a Vote by Mail ballot is Feb. 26 
 

Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean Logan 
reminds voters to request a Vote by Mail ballot for the Bell and Cudahy elections 
by Tuesday, Feb. 26. The Consolidated Elections take place on Tuesday, March 
5.  
 
To date, the RR/CC has mailed over 4,300 Vote by Mail ballots to the residents 
of Bell and Cudahy. Collectively, there are nearly 18,000 registered voters in Bell 
and Cudahy. 
 
Requesting a Vote by Mail ballot is easy and can be done online or by using the 
back of the official sample ballot.  
 
Vote by Mail ballots must be received by the L.A. County RR/CC in Norwalk by 8 
p.m. on the day of the election. Voters can drop off or mail their ballot to RR/CC 
headquarters in Norwalk or drop their ballot off at any polling place location in 
L.A. County on Election Day between 7 a.m. and 8 p.m. Postmarked envelopes 
are not accepted.   
 
L.A. County residents who vote by mail can check the status of their ballot online 
at www.lavote.net.  
 
The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles  
County by providing essential records management and election services in a 
fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more information, visit  
http://www.lavote.net. 
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